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As we reported earlier this month, the captains of industry reportedly have united
against Trump in support of a Biden, and now more than 160 of the nation’s top
executives have urged Trump to begin the transition process. A report by the New York
Times says a number of Democrat attorneys general hatched a plan to have New York state
Attorney General Letitia James organize a conference call with top business leaders in
which the idea was discussed of withholding donations to the two Republican US Senate
candidates in the Georgia runoff elections until Trump concedes.
Some of the biggest names in business and industry, including Blackstone, Mastercard,
VIsa, Goldman Sachs, MetLife, ViacomCBS Inc, and Condé Nast signed a letter asking
General Services Administration Emily Murphy of the Trump administration to transfer
power to Biden. The top executives in all of these companies are committed to globalism,
which means the end to American as a sovereign, independent nation. -GEG

More than 160 of the nation’s top business executives, including several who have been
major donors to the Republican Party, urged the Trump administration to accept the
results of the 2020 presidential election and begin the transition process.

A letter published Monday afternoon by a New York group representing more than 300
businesses said that President Trump’s refusal to acknowledge his loss to Democrat Joe
Biden on Nov. 3 — citing baseless claims of voter fraud in several key states — and his
administration’s delay in allowing the official changeover to begin are putting the
country at risk.

Monday evening, Trump tweeted that the transition would be allowed to begin, “in the
best interest of our Country.” He did not concede, however, saying the fight would
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continue.

The letter was one of several signs showing corporate America is preparing for a Biden
White House. General Motors announced Monday it was withdrawing from a lawsuit backing
the Trump administration’s effort to block California from imposing stricter tailpipe
emissions on cars and SUVs. In a letter penned by CEO Mary Barra, the automaker pledged
to work with nearly a dozen environmental leaders and the incoming Biden administration.
She said the company’s “ambitious electrification goals” are aligned with those of
California and the president-elect.

Read the Partnership for New York City’s open letter here.

The letter from the Partnership for New York City represents some of the biggest names
in business and industry. Among the 164 signatories are Mastercard chief executive Ajay
Banga, Goldman Sachs chairman and CEO David M. Solomon and Condé Nast CEO Roger Lynch.

“Every day that an orderly presidential transition process is delayed, our democracy
grows weaker in the eyes of our own citizens and the nation’s stature on the global
stage is diminished,” the letter reads. “Our national interest and respect for the
integrity of our democratic process requires that the administrator of the federal
General Services Administration immediately ascertain that Joseph R. Biden and Kamala D.
Harris are the president-elect and vice president-elect so that a proper transition can
begin.

“Withholding resources and vital information from an incoming administration puts the
public and economic health and security of America at risk.”

Kathryn Wylde, the partnership’s president and CEO, told The Post that New York Attorney
General Letitia James had asked her to join a call Friday with New York business leaders
to weigh in on the presidential transition. The group decided the “business community
has a responsibility” to make the case for the transition to proceed.

The signatories included many who count themselves as Republican or independent, Wylde
said. The Partnership for New York City is a nonprofit made up of business leaders from
more than 300 companies that seek to bridge gaps between global industries and
government.

“This isn’t about partisan politics, but about protecting our democracy,” James said in
an emailed statement. “Without the rule of law and an orderly transfer of power,
everything from commerce to health care delivery to national security is in peril, and
our business leaders can see that as clearly as the rest of us.”

During Friday’s conference call, some executives discussed the possibility of
withholding campaign contributions from Georgia’s two Republican Senate candidates to
motivate the party to push for the transition, according to a person familiar with the
deliberations who spoke on the condition of anonymity to speak candidly. Incumbents
Kelly Loeffler and David Perdue face runoff elections in early January that will
determine which party holds the majority in the chamber.

Read full article here…

https://www.washingtonpost.com/context/read-the-partnership-for-new-york-city-s-open-letter/596fd46c-9392-4cf8-a9e2-dbc59cd83897/?itid=lk_interstitial_manual_10
https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/2020/11/23/trump-biden-transition-business-leaders-letter/


Additional sources:

Report: New York’s Democrat Attorney General Puts Pressure on Business Leaders to Coerce
Trump to Concede; Talk of Withholding Donations to GOP Georgia Senate Races
https://www.thegatewaypundit.com/2020/11/report-new-yorks-democrat-attorney-general-puts
-pressure-business-leaders-coerce-trump-concede-talk-withholding-donations-gop-georgia-
senate-races/

https://www.nytimes.com/2020/11/23/us/trump-economy-ny.html

Two Dozen Heads of Major US Corporations Held Secret Meeting on How to Oust Trump: 
https://needtoknow.news/2020/11/two-dozen-heads-of-major-us-corporations-held-secret-mee
ting-on-how-to-oust-trump/

https://www.marketwatch.com/story/monday-letter-from-160-business-leaders-pressed-gsa-ad
ministrator-murphy-to-ascertain-biden-win-over-trump-01606225318
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